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Prayers for the Sick and Dying 
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St. Francis de Sales Tricky Tray  
Friday, NOV. 2, 2018  

CAN YOU DONATE A PRIZE?  Maybe get     
together with a friend and donate a Tray!  

If you donate $$,  we will do the 
SHOPPING for you!  

Do you have a business, that would 
be able to donate a Prize or sponsor 
the event?  Please contact Cathy in 

the Parish Office 973-827-3248 x 300 
SFTTVernon@gmail.com  

St. Francis’s   TRICKY TRAY 50/50 TICKETS 
 

Drawing: Fri. Nov. 2, 2018    

 50/50 Tickets are $1 ea.                                                                     
Or 12 Tickets for $10.  
     Tickets will be available for 

sale after all Masses in the Gift Shop & on Hospitality    
weekends in BH, or contact Cathy in the parish office to 

pick up Tickets or Books.  
WOW! Last Year’s winner won $ 3,971.00  

As of last Monday 9/17/18 :  $581.50 to the winner  
This event is only successful with FULL PARISH support!  

Pick up books to sell to Family, Friends & Co-Workers!   
To HELP with the Tricky Tray Event: 50/50 Sales, getting    

donations,  wrapping, etc... many things to do!   
Please contact :  Cathy Carney  973-827-3248 x 300  

    email: SFTTVernon@gmail.com  

TREASURES FROM OUR TRADITION 

From its earliest days, the Church has had an interest in the edu-
cation of young people. In ancient Rome, teachers of boys had 
to resign their posts in order to become catechumens, since the 
education of boys was so keyed to the lore and worship of the 
gods. In other ages, public education has been so attuned to oth-
er values that creative solutions have arisen. 
 In late eighteenth and early nineteenth century Ireland, gov-
ernment schools had a goal of “Anglicizing” the Irish in culture 
and religion. Most Irish Catholics opted out in favor of “hedge 
schools.” In these largely secret schools, meeting not just in the 
shadow of hedges but also in cottages and barns throughout 
Ireland, schoolmasters provided eager students with a classical 
education grounded in Greek and Latin, Irish literature, the 
banned Gaelic language, and the catechism of the Church. The 
so-called penal laws forbade Catholics from teaching young 
people publicly or privately, and “civil disobedience” ruled the 
day. In 1826, a British government study showed that of half a 
million Irish children enrolled in schools, 403,000 were in 
hedge schools! A woman named Nano Nagle defied the law by 
opening schools for the poor. Eventually her companions be-
came the Presentation Sisters. A layman named Edmund Rice, 
inspired by her courage, founded the Irish Christian Brothers for 
the same purpose. By 1820, the situation eased, since Irish Cath-
olics had shown that they would defy any law that diminished 
their love of learning and threatened their faith. 
—Rev. James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

Sr. Thomasina Gebhard passed away, Friday 
Sept 21, 2018 at Franciscan Courts,   
retirement home in Oshkosh, WI.  

 

Samaritan Inn inception, in 1977 was 
due in large part to the dedicated    

efforts of Sister Thomasina Gebhard of the      
Sisters of the Sorrowful Mother, who helped to 

alleviate the impoverishment caused by the 
economy and the forced closing of farms in    

Sussex County.  She worked tirelessly to  provide 
a place for the county’s homeless to spend the 

night.  She was honored in 2016 as “Samaritan of 
the Year” at their annual fundraiser “Grape Ex-
pectations” held at Lake Mohawk Country Club. 
Although, retired, Sussex County will miss her, 

may she Rest In Peace.   

XYZ Meeting  
Wednesday, Oct 3, 2018  

1:00 PM  in the Church Social Hall.  
Speaker: Atlantic Healthcare  
 Topic: Eating Healthy & Eating on a Budget.  

Bring your lunch and join us at 12 PM    



 

 

  September 30, 2018                                                            Page Five  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 
                        

 FORMED   
         Your faith connection Online ! 

PARISH CODE:  RX7GDK   www.FORMED.org 
 

Make time  to explore your faith!  

ADULT FAITH FORMATION  

 Service Hour Opportunities  
There is a Bulletin Board outside of the Religious        
Education Offices. Look for the details to sign up.   

Service opportunities for 7th, 8th and High School 

Be the first to know…  
 Stay connected  all week… 

 

Our Parish Website is: stfrancisvernon.org  

www.facebook.com/StfrancisVernon 

Second Year Confirmation Students (Only) 
First Interviews are this week.  

Monday 10/01/18  5:00 PM - 7:30 PM  
Or Wednesday 10/03/18  5:00 - 7:30 PM  

 
Appointment should have been made, please con-
tact Melory Weber if you do not have an interview 

scheduled. 973-827-3248 x 328 
melory@stfrancisvernon.org  

Come and Learn More About Your Faith 
 

Knowing the Catholic Faith is one thing, but what about living 
it? We will be exploring answers to that question by learning 
how Jesus gave us the Sacraments, the Mass, and the rich treas-
ures of Church teachings to enliven our faith and bring vibrancy 
to our Catholic lives. Come join us…and bring a friend ~ all are 
welcome. 
 

We will meet on the following dates –  Class is offered both 
Mornings at 9:30 and Evenings at 7:30. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact Cheryl Avery at 
 (973)670-8550 or e-mail her at chmcavery@aol.com.    

 
October 

Tuesday 10/02  
Monday  10/08  
 Monday  10/15  
Tuesday 10/23  
Tuesday 10/30  

 

 
November  

Tuesday 11/06  
Tuesday 11/13  

Little Angels Learning Center  
 

Limited Openings: 3 & 4 year olds  
10 Month 1/2 day Sessions  

Come and Learn with us!  
Classes begin on Sept 6th  
 

We offer small class size and interac-
tive curriculum based on NJ stand-
ards. New Jersey State Certified.  
 

For registration and tuition                      
information 

Contact Linda Stengel at:  
littleangels@stfrancisvernon.org  

Seeking a deeper prayer life?  
Come meet with us at St. Francis de Sales 
Church in the “Daily Chapel” on Monday,     
October 15, 2018 at 9:45 AM, and learn 
from the Carmelite Saints and what is                 
“Carmelite Spirituality in the Terisian Tradition”.  
This is an initial class - your participation will 
help to define interest and length of pro-
gram.  
 
Detail: John Schnackenberg (973) 764-6424  

Email: johns125@ptd.net  

  
  

 

Saturday, October 6, 2018  10:30 AM- 11:30 AM 

KNOW THE ANGELS 
 Make yourself familiar with the angels, and 
behold them frequently in spirit. Without being 
seen, they are present with you.                             
    - St. Francis de Sales   
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ST. FRANCIS FOOD PANTRY  
 

Our food pantry serves many families in our commu-
nity in need of assistance.  Your  donations of food 
items - cereals, soups, tuna, PB & J, granola bars, 
Spaghetti O’s, pasta sauces, granola or snack bars 
and  toiletries (shampoos, soaps, 
toothpaste, deodorants, lotions etc.) 
are appreciated.   

YOU REALLY MAKE A  
DIFFERENCE ! Thank you! 

The Parish Gift Shop  
     October is the Month of the Holy      
Rosary.  In Honor of Our Lady, please 
take 20% off Rosaries, Rosary Bracelets,          
Miraculous Medals, and Statues & 
Plaques of Mary.  *Over $5; Red Star 
Items Excluded** 

 Did you know, you can buy 50/50 Tickets for our Par-
ish Tricky Tray! You can even take some extras to sell 

to family and friends!  Open after all Masses!         
GET YOUR 50/50 TICKETS!   

SILVER AND GOLD WEDDING 

ANNIVERSARY MASS 

 

Couples, were you married in 
1968 or 1993? The Diocese of 

Paterson invites you to celebrate your 25th or 
50th wedding anniversary during a special Mass to be offered 
at the Cathedral of St. John the Baptist in Paterson, NJ.   
Bishop Serratelli will serve as main celebrant on this joyful 
occasion to be held: 

Sunday, November 4, 2018 at 3:30pm. 
 

Arrangements can be made by contacting the  
          St. Francis parish office. 

The deadline to register is  
Monday, October 15, 2018. You will receive additional 

information from the Office of Family Life once our registration 
has been processed. 

         Congratulations on this joyous occasion! 

ST. Anthony’s  Relics 
COMES TO THE  

DIOCESES OF PATERSON  

2 of St. Anthony’s Relics  from Padua, Italy 
Will visit 5 Parishes in the Paterson Dioceses.  

Oct 04th St. Anthony of Padua Butler 10am-1:30pm & 6pm-8pm 
Oct 13th St. Anthony of Padua  Hawthorne  9am-1pm 
Oct 13th St. Vincent de Paul- Stirling, NJ  3-7 pm  
Oct 14th Our Lady Queen of Peace, Branchville, 8am-1pm  
Oct 14th Sacred Heart of Jesus, Rockaway 3pm-7pm  
Friar Mario Conte will travel with the Relics.  Call  each church 
for more info. 

LATIN MASS PILGRIMAGE  
 
All are invited to the second annual Latin 
Mass Pilgrimage on Saturday, October 
13, 2018 at the Cathedral of St. John the 
Baptist in Paterson. Bishop Serratelli will 
celebrate a pontifical  solemn high mass 
in the extraordinary form at 9:30 AM.  
 

A reception with the Bishop will follow the mass in the Rodi-
mer Center. Free parking is available in the garage on Grand 
Street. For more information, contact Dr. Joseph Daly at     
(973) 464-2954. 

2018 Bishop’s Annual Appeal  
Here I am Lord!  

  
Over the years, more and more parishioners have    

chosen to support the Bishop’s Annual Appeal by making an   
on-line gift.  Simply go to www.2018appeal.org and follow the 
instructions.  You can either make a one-time gift or a pledge 
with monthly payments made automatically for your             
convenience.   
 
Whether it is a pledge, a one-time gift, or an on-line donation, 
your support is greatly needed. 
Every single gift counts! Please 
participate in the 2018 Appeal 
today!  

Pilgrim Statue of Our Lady of Fatima  
at Corpus Christi Parish, Chatham, NJ  

 
You are invited to pray before an official  
Pilgrim Statue of our Lady of Fatima which 
comes from the Shrine in Portugal.  She will 
be visiting Corpus Christi Parish ( 234 Southern 
Blvd. Chatham, NJ 07928) from October 11 -
15, 2018. There will be daily Mass, rosary and 
opportunity for silent prayer and reflection.  
 
 The highlight will be a Mass to be celebrated 
by the Most. Rev. Arthur Serratelli, DD on    

Oct 13th at 5:00 PM.  Please see:  
www.corpuschristi.org or contact Fr. Lem Camacho at 
(973) 635-0070 for other details.  

The GFWC Vernon Township Women’s Club is offering a           
Continuing Education Scholarship for women.  

Our Club sees the potential in women of all ages and support 
and encourage them to put a mark on the world.  Applicant’s 
must be 35 years or older and a resident of Vernon Township. 
Applications can be found at  www.vtwc.org .  Applications must 
be postmarked by January 15, 2019.  


